
Dear valued supporter of Menheniot School,

I am writing on behalf of Menheniot School Association, 
to let you know that once again we are hosting the ever 
popular Menheniot Village Fireworks Display which is 
due to take place on Saturday 11th November 2023.
Over recent years our fireworks night has become increasingly popular and is now a key event in the local 
calendar. Last year the event was a huge success and we couldn’t have done it without the support of 
businesses like yours who generously sponsored the event and allowed us to put on such a fantastic display.

We are writing to ask whether you would like the opportunity to sponsor the event again this year.
We would be delighted to promote your business across all of the event marketing and advertising
materials, and send you some complimentary tickets for you and your team.

Sponsorship Package 2023

Promotion of your business:

• 	 Social media leading up to the event.
•  	 Logos/banners displayed at the event (supplied by your business).
•  	 School Newsletter.
•   	Logo/Business name on tickets.
•   	Mention in any press coverage of the event.

•   	Free event tickets for you and your team.

Key Dates:

•   	31st August 2023 - deadline for sponsors to be included in marketing materials.

•  	 11th November 2023 - Fireworks event at Menheniot Cricket Ground.

With our sincerest thanks in advance, and we hope to see you there!

The Menheniot School Association 

If you would like to sponsor the event payment can be made via BACS  
to Menheniot School Association, account number 41505460, sort code  
30 91 91. Please use your business name as the reference and if you 
require a receipt please email us at menheniotsa@gmail.com.

Sponorship Payment Details


